
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
4:21:22	PM	
	
Please	make	the	feed	in	tariff	fair	and	reasonable	and	in	line	with	the	cost	of	
electricity.		Payment	of	6	cents	when	we	are	being	charged	5	times	that	is	hardly	
fair	and	reasonable.		Please	increase	the	feed-in	tariff	to	represent	the	true	value	
of	solar	and	make	it	compulsory	for	the	new	rate	to	be	paid	as	a	minimum	that	
increases	inline	with	electricity	charges	
	
Tony	Tomkins		

	
Postcode:	2582	
	
	




